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Erin Lambert, P.E., on behalf of the Concord Coalition to End Homelessness, requests Major Site Plan approval to
convert a two-unit residential structure into a six-unit residential structure at 120-122 Pleasant Street in the Institutional
(IS) District.

File #: 22-0283, Version: 1

City of Concord Printed on 6/25/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

